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City Commission
Mayor Tommy Ruzzano
Vice Mayor Arlene R. Schwartz
Anthony N. Caggiano
Lesa Peerman
Joanne Simone

City Manager
Douglas E. Smith

City Attorney

Douglas R. Gonzales

City Clerk
Joseph J. Kavanagh

December 7, 2016

Mr. Charles A. Michelson, AlA, LEED AP,
Principal

Saltz Michelson Architects, Inc.

3501 Griffin Road

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

Dear Mr. Michelson,

The Selection and Evaluation Committee (SEC) for the City of Margate met
and shortlisted four (4) firms to proceed to the interview phase of the
evaluation process. Following are the shortlisted firms:

FIRM

CPZ Architects, Inc.

Saltz Michelson Architects, Inc.
Synalovski Romanik Saye, LLC
West Architecture & Design, LLC

The SEC anticipates meeting with the shortlisted firms during the week of
December 12" for interviews/presentations. The final rankings of the firms will
be determined after this process is completed.

Thank you for your interest in providing architectural services for the Fire
Station No. 58 design services project. | can be reached at (954) 935-5341
should you have any questions or require additional information.

Very truly yours

<L £

Spencer L. Shambray
Purchasing Manager
[sls
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